
Holy Name School is establishing a
Parent Ambassador Program!
 
Do you know the most influential
factor in school enrollment decisions?
Word of Mouth from current parents! 
 
We hold Open Houses, post on social
media, update our Web site, provide
updates in the church bulletin, submit
pictures to the local newspapers... all
of which share the wonderful things
happening at Holy Name.  YOU,
however, have the best opportunity to
promote our school.
 
A Parent Ambassador Program will
provide some support and structure to
your efforts.
 
If you answered "Yes" to the questions
at the right, contact Jana McHenry,
Director of Advancement/Alumni, at
jmchenry@hnsfr.org to learn more!

Are you
passionate

about 
Holy Name

School?

Would you
like to help
advance the

school's
mission?

Are you
comfortable

reaching out 
to families 

to grow
enrollment?


